From: Emily Wade

Sent: 21 October 2022 11:38

To: Joanne Fisher

Subject: DM/22/2416 Land South of Henfield Road, Albourne
HiJo

Thank you for forwarding me the applicant’s response to the built heritage comments on the above application. |
have read and considered the points made, but | do not feel the need to revise or expand on my previous
comments. There is obvious disagreement as to the nature and extent of the impact of the proposal on the settings
of the adjacent heritage assets, but | feel that my previous assessment is sound and the applicant provides no
significant new evidence which would alter my position on the matter.

Thanks,
Emily

Please note that this advice is given at Officer level only and is without prejudice to the formal decision of the
District Council.

Submit your planning application online.
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

Emily Wade Ma MSc

Conservation Officer

Planning Services

Tel: +44 (0)1444 477385

emily.wade@midsussex.gov.uk http://www.midsussex.gov.uk
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